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My Interested Party Number is 20025854.

I find myself writing once more with a sense of despair that EDF seems incapable of responding adequately to
all the wholly legitimate questions that have been raised.
As a local resident who would be severely affected by the euphemistically -named “early years” plans, I want to
question why EDF is even being allowed to consider starting the Sizewell development without making
provision for proper traffic flows to and from the site. 
EDF’s failure to build a link road before starting work is completely unacceptable.  There can be no adequate
mitigation of traffic along the B1122 which does not involve a relief road.  The proposal as it stands appears to
show total contempt for local residents and normal planning laws.
There are, of course, many other issues about the planning application which are better addressed by people
who have the facts at their fingertips but it does not take a degree in planning to see that the “early years”
proposal by EDF is preposterous.

Christine Bryant




